
 

 

 

 

Head Teachers Message 

As we approach the end of our first academic year, I want to take a moment to 
reflect on the many achievements and experiences that have made this year so 
special. We would like the opportunity to share end of year reports and discuss the 
progress each young person has made in person; your class team will arrange a 
suitable time with you at the start of the next academic year.  

It has been a year filled with learning, growth, and resilience. From the first day of 
term to these final weeks, our pupils have demonstrated curiosity, kindness, and a 
strong sense of community. Whether through academic accomplishments, creative 
endeavours, sporting events, or community projects, our students continue to make 
us proud every day. 

I’d like to express my heartfelt thanks to our dedicated staff, who have worked 
tirelessly to support, inspire, and care for each and every young person. I am also 
incredibly grateful to you—our parents and carers—for your continued support, 
encouragement, and partnership. It is this collaboration between home and school 
that truly strengthens our community. 

As we look ahead to the summer break, I encourage everyone to enjoy some well-
deserved rest. Whether you’re travelling, exploring new hobbies, or simply enjoying 
the sunshine at home, I hope the holidays bring joy, laughter, and lasting memories. 

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in September, refreshed and ready for 
another exciting year of learning together. 

Wishing you a safe, happy, and restful summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



STEAM Day – “Ormston Owl Festival” – 18th July 2025 

Our Year 9 students have planned our final STEAM Day of the year on Friday 18th 
July 2025. It would be lovely if you could join us in the afternoon to celebrate our 
first Year at Ormston School. Please find all information on the poster below 
designed by our young people.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



September Updates  

We are currently hard at work planning for the new academic year, as part of our 
planning we have made a few adjustments to the school day. Please find the new 
times and daily routine below. ������  

We are preparing to transition our Secondary learners to the Manor House building 
when this is complete, however please note that all young people will return to their 
classrooms and current set-up in September. Transition to the new “old” building will 
be carefully planned in the new academic year. This is likely to take place between 
October and January.  

Mr Brown looks forward to welcoming new students and staff to Ormston School in 
September. 

Primary School Times Monday - Thursday 

 

Breakfast 08:45 – 09:00 
Tutor Time 09:00 – 09:10 
Lesson 1 09:10 – 09:55 
Lesson 2 09:55 – 10:40 

Break Time 10:40 – 10:55 
Lesson 3 10:55 – 11:40 
Lesson 4 11:40 – 12:25 

Lunch 12:25 – 12:45 
Lunch Activity 12:45 – 13:05 
Interventions  13:05 – 13:25 

Reading 13:25 – 13:45 
Lesson 5 13:45 – 14:30 

Golden Time 14:30 – 14:55 
Tutor Time 14:55 – 15:05 

Primary School Times Friday 

Breakfast 08:45 – 09:00 
Tutor Time 09:00 – 09:10 
Lesson 1 09:10 – 09:55 
Lesson 2 09:55 – 10:40 

Break Time 10:40 – 10:55 
Lesson 3 10:55 – 11:40 
Lesson 4 11:40 – 12:25 

Lunch 12:25 – 12:45 
Activity 12:45 – 13:05 
Reading  13:05 – 13:25 

Golden Time 13:25 – 13:55 
Tutor Time 13:55 – 14:05 

 



Secondary School Times Monday - Thursday 

Breakfast 08:45 – 09:00 
Tutor Time 09:00 – 09:10 

Reading 09:10 – 09:30 
Lesson 1 09:30 – 10:15 
Lesson 2  10:15 – 11:00 

Break Time 11:00 – 11:15 
Lesson 3 11:15 – 12:00 
Lesson 4 12:00 – 12:45 

Lunch  12:45 – 13:05 
Activity  13:05 – 13:25 

Lesson 5 13:25 – 14:10 
Lesson 6 14:10 – 14:55 

Tutor Time 14:55 – 15:05 
  

Secondary School Times Friday 

Breakfast 08:45 – 09:00 
Tutor Time 09:00 – 09:10 

Reading 09:10 – 09:30 
Lesson 1 09:30 – 10:15 
Lesson 2 10:15 – 11:00 

Break Time 11:00 – 11:15 
Lesson 3 11:15 – 12:00 
Lesson 4 12:00 – 12:45 

Lunch  12:45 – 13:05 
Activity 13:05 – 13:25 

Golden Time 13:25 – 13:55 
Tutor Time 13:55 – 14:05 

 

 

 

  



Class Timetables and staff List 

We look forward to welcoming new staff in September and are sad to see 2 of our 
staff members departing for pastures new. 

Mr Green joined us a volunteer before working as a TA and promoting reading and 
Miss Eckersley joined us as a Primary Teacher, we wish you the best of luck! 

Please find the staff list below. When we have updated the staff profiles these will 
be shared with you and will be uploaded on our website.  

 

Class Timetables have been updated for September and will be shared with you by 
the class teams at the start of the new school year.  



School Dinners 

From September our school dinners will be prepared by the Transport Kitchen, a 
selection of meals will be ordered to allow young people the choice to choose. 
Young people are welcome to bring in a pack up lunch however please note that we 
are a Nut, Orange and Sesame free school. 

 

Ofsted 

Mr Brown would like to thank parents/carers, so feedback given to Ofsted and the 
wonderful views that were obtained by parents. The young people and staff really 
did the school proud! Mr Brown will be planning a meeting and celebration with 
parents/carers once the report has been finalised.  

Parent Forums 

The parent forum dates and times have been planned for next academic year. As we 
will have 40 learners in September, this has been planned to take place on a 
Tuesday between 3.30 and 4.30. Please confirm attendance via the school office and 
indicate whether your child will be remaining in school (with a range of activities) or 
will be going back home as usual.  

• Tuesday 30th September 
• Tuesday 3rd February  
• Tuesday 2nd June 

 



School calendar reminder 

 

Class Timetables 


